MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW WAS HELD IN THE BASE-

MENT CONFERENCE RDOM AT CITY HALL ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 10, 1978 AT
2:00 P. M.

Members Present: Mrs. Lloyd Smith
Mrs. Ruth Wadlington
Mr. John Farmer
Mr. Joseph Keller
.Mrs. Charlotte Ramsey
Mrs. K. Edward Lay

Menmbers Absent: Mr. Van Groll
Mr. Lucius Bracey

The Meeting was called to order by Mrs. Wadlington.

Case BAR 77-57. There was no one Present to represent this
case on Family Services, Inc. There was a discussion by the Board
and Mr. Muse sbout the difficulties and they decided someone should
be present to explain the case.

Case BAR 77-58. Mr. Gilmer and the Board Members had a dis-~
cussion about his Sign. He did not get a Permit and had to take
his Sign down. A Motion was made and seconded to grant a Certifi-
cate of Appropriateness to Mr. Cilmer.

The Board Members discussed proposals on Special Permits.
Also, disctssed saving buildings and what effect the Board could have
on the Daniels and Urgenbright property.

The Board Members should communicate as individuals to Council
Members as to the power of the Architectural Review Board.

There being no further business, the Meeting adjourned.



